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We will be hosting an informative 
parent meeting on Monday, 
December 12, from 6-7:30pm.  All 
parents are encouraged to attend to 
learn about the statewide changes 
that are happening, and how it will 
impact your programming at 
Innovations.  Dr. Bridget Harrison 
and Jennifer Ferrara will be 
sharing information previosly 
presented by Kylee Hope, Director 
of DDRS, as well as our plans to 
ensure your day program continues 
to meet the new state and federal 
standards.  Hope to see you there! 

 
   

 
Just a reminder… we will be closed 
Monday, Tuesday, and Wednesday 
December 26th through December 
28th for the Christmas holiday. We 
are also closed on January 2nd in 
honor of New Year’s Day.  We 
hope that you enjoy your holidays!! 
We’ll see you in the new year  
      
Winter weather is upon us!! Please 
assure that you are dressed for the 
cold. Winter coat, hat, gloves, 
scarf, etc.  We do not have enough 
spares to go around for those who 
come unprepared. Thank you! 
 
 
 
 

 
  

 
 

 
We will be having our annual cookie 
exchange on December 23rd. Please 
provide two dozen or more of your 
favorite homemade or store bought 
cookies for exchange. You will go 
home with a bag of cookies to enjoy 
at the end of the day!! 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

COMMUNITY 
HABILITATION 

Please note your outing day.  If 
you need to arrive late or leave 
early on that scheduled outing 
day, please speak with Stacey 

Shrewsbury to make 
arrangements in advance. 

 
LIFE: MONDAY 
12/5: Library 
12/12: Bowling at Stardust 
(Please remit $3 by 12/7) 
12/19: Visitor’s Center to see 
the Christmas Story attraction 
 
JUMP: TUESDAY 
12/6: Marketing the Growing 
Piece Holiday Cards at Local 
Businesses 
12/13: Christmas Caroling at 
Virginia Place Assisted 
Living 
12/20: Christmas Shopping 
and Lunch at the mall (Bring 
money for lunch and to make 
a purchase for someone 
special)  
 
SHINE: WEDNESDAY 
12/7: Library 
12/14: Christmas Shopping 
(Bring money to make a 
purchase for someone 
special) 
12/21: Christmas Caroling at 
Lincolnshire Nursing Home 
 
LEAP/STRIDE: THURSDAY 
12/1: Library 
12/8: Task Force Tips Fire 
Fighting Museum 
12/15: Christmas Caroling at 
Miller’s Merry Manor 
12/22: Bass Pro Shop  
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
We will be having a party to 
celebrate Christmas on Friday, 
December 23rd from 1p-3p.  During 
the morning classes will be able to 
watch the classic movie “A 
Christmas Story” or several other 
holiday movie options that will be 
playing throughout the program. We 
are requesting that consumers submit 
$3 each as we will be ordering pizza 
for lunch. Please submit the $3 by 
December 20th. If you have any 
questions, please refer to Stacey at 

    
 
 
 


	Parent Meeting

